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San Antonio Institute

for Arnerican Studies

January 29, 1986

Hector P. Garcia, M. D.
1315 Bright St.
Corpus Christi, TX 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:
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Because of your role as a community leader, we are inviting your par-
ticipation in a Steering Committee that will subsequently host an
bprecedented conference on the "Future of South Texas."

All of us have a common stake in this future, from El Paso to
San Antonio, to Victoria and Corpus Christi.

At noon on Friday, February 14th, we will be gathering at the
C,Olonel' s Room in the Plaza Club--on the 2lst floor of the Frost Bank
Tower at 100 W. Houston--for a catered lunche6n overlooking downtown
San Antonio.

Staff assistants will preview the impending conference, focusing on
the major issue sessions in education, transportatidn, water, agri-
culture, and economic development. The event also features elected
eificials, business executives, community groups, educators, and state
and local administrators.
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We will call each invited Steering Committee member within the next
three weeks to answer any questions on a personal.basis. (Please
feel free to send a representative, if you have a scheduling con-
flict on this date.) Would you please RSVP on the Feb. 14th lunch-
eon by calling Barbie Hernandez, appointments secretary, at 512-
299-7069, or 512-299-7060, at your earliest convenience?

Sincerely, <i ~ ~'~

Heary<.6. deisneres Charles Martin Wender

PO Box 7291. San Antonio, Texas 78207


